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Dear Sir/Madam


WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended)

Address: 

The Elms

Fitzroy Park

London

Camden

N6 6HS
Proposal:

Remodelling of two south-eastern bay windows at basement level including reinstatement of cast iron support columns
I am writing to inform you that your application was withdrawn by the Council on 02 November 2023.

In dealing with the application, the Council has sought to work with the applicant in a positive and proactive way in accordance with paragraph 38 of the National Planning Policy Framework 2021.

Yours faithfully

Chief Planning Officer
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